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Grass Seed
Fertilizers
Brown Patch Controls
Rollers
Distributors
Buckner Sprinklers
Milorganite
Arsenate of Lead

J. Oliver Johnson, Inc.
World's Largest Golf Course Equipment House

Morgan-Huron-Superior Sts.
CHICAGO, ILL.
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I.~ Did You
-', Get Yours?

The descriptive literature of the
1932 National Fairway mower,
heavy-duty type, with the latest
iIIIprovemen ts.

Outstandingly Favorable
Comment

was accorded this mower at
the Greenkeepers' Show in
New York in January for its
sturdy, rugged construction
and guaranteed quality which
"made a hi t" with the mos t
cri tical.

The 1932 model costs us more
to build, but we've lowered the
prices.

Sefid for the Catalog

National Mower Co.
839 Cromwell Ave. Saint Paul, Minn.

talk was what we wanted and if Mr. McNulty reads this
I hope he will realize our appreciation of obtaining Mr.
Norling.

MINNESOTA HAD AN OPEN FEBRUARY

Minnesota had an open February and the greens were
exposed. There was plenty of snow mold. Now in
March the greens are covered with snow again and con-
ditions are ideal for snow mold. Most of the greens in the
Twin Cities were treated in the fall with mercuric
preparations. As a last resort when the disease is seen
now it is immediately sprinkled with calomel mixed in
sand. We are all hoping that this snow will leave fast
and that our damage will be smalL

The meeting became informal toward evening and the
boys changed ideas until dinner was served at seven.
Mrs. Johnson is a fine hostess and surely puts on a fine
spread for the hungry greenkeepers. We thank her
sincerely.

The next meeting will be the Annual meeting,
Thursday, April 7, at seven o'clock, at the Sea Food Grill,
Lake and Hennepin Avenue, Minneapolis. We want a
100 ro turnout of active members and election of officers
will take place. Be sure to be on the job.

Mid -West Notes
By C. E. TREGILLUS, Secretary

WHEN March was ushered in with pussy willows
and spring flowers, the Midwest began lining up for an
early start on golf course operations. However, when
near-zero weather arriv~d a few days later and settled
down for a week's visit, the picture changed consider-
ably.

At this date it is difficult to say whether the turf has
suffered damage from this topsy-turvy winter. The reg-
ular winter season was unusually mild with periods of
growing temperature and this recent cold snap will most
likely leave the turf with depleted food reserves. Some
assistance in the form of readily available fertilizer will
be most opportune when the big spring push gets under
way.

The last gathering of the Midwest Greenkeepers' Asso-
ciation brought a good turnout of the membership. An
interesting, technical address by Mr. George Thomson
on the origin and disposition of plant food elements was
so well appreciated that the meeting ran an hour or so
overtime.

Many clubs are reorganizing their grounds staff in
the hope of meeting reduced revenues. We trust such
moves will not work hardship to those who have given
the best years of their lives to the greenkeeping industry
and the promotion of that sort of turf that makes golf
a real pleasure and relaxation.


